Attention STEM Students

You are invited to the Engineering Club Meeting Friday, October 18th


Content Of the Meeting

Human Powered Vehicle Project

The Engineering Club will launch a HPV Project in this meeting, the goal is to design and build an HPV that is durable, fast, and convenient for public use.

In Eastern countries, HPV are popular, and that won't change anytime soon. Our goal with this project is to design a HPV that can perform simple Fueled Vehicle task.

Also if we are able to design and build this spectacular vehicle, we will enter the ASME HPVC in april 2020.

This meeting will be THE PLANNING STAGE OF THE PROJECT. More info will be announced in the meeting.

We welcome all Pre-Engineering majors to attend this stage/meeting.

Where? Goodwyn Hall 2nd floor computer Lab.
[bookmark: _GoBack]When? Friday, October 18th  11:00-12:30
Who? Engineering Club, and Pre-Engineering Majors

We welcome all STEM majors, but were specifically looking for Pre-Engineering majors

Got Questions? Email: rlee16@aum.edu

